
From: Schneider, Kathleen
To: Augustinus.Ong@dhhs.state.nh.us
Cc: Meyer, Karen; White, Duncan; Katanic, Janine; Henderson, Pamela; Orendi, Monica; Janda, Donna
Subject: FYI: Receipt of New Hampshire proposed regulations to incorporate the Part 35 provisions of RATS IDs: 1997-3,

2002-2, 2005-2, 2006-1, 2007-1, 2007-3 and 2009-1
Date: Friday, December 07, 2012 8:38:04 AM

Dear Mr. Ong:
 
The Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs has
received your letter dated December 5, 2012, transmitting the New Hampshire’s proposed
revisions incorporating the Part 35 provisions of RATS IDs:  1997-3, 2002-2, 2005-2,
2006-1, 2007-1, and
2009-1.   Although you did not request the review of the Part 35 provisions associated with
RATS ID 2007-3, based on my acceptance review the submitted proposed regulations
addresses these provisions and also will be included in our review. 
 
Please note, although you included a request to review RATS IDs: 1995-1, 1995-7 and
1998-5, these provisions had been previously reviewed by NRC as final regulations with
no comments.  We do not need to re-review these provisions.  The review has been
assigned to Donna Janda and it is our goal to complete the review within 60 days.  
 
If you have any further comments or questions, please contact me.  Thank you for your
attention.
 
 
 
Kathleen Schneider
Sr. Project Manager
State Regulation Review Coordinator
USNRC
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements (MSSA)
Agreements State Program Branch (ASPB)
kathleen.schneider@nrc.gov
301-415-2320
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